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Hi there, I am a citizen of Portland, born and raised. I wanted to express my support of HB
3063. We just had a measles outbreak because of weak laws around vaccines. Parents should
not have the right to expose society to preventable diseases via their children's lives. Anti
science paranoia is on the rise, especially with an anti science president in office. We must
resist this toxic culture that implies that parents with anti science belief systems have the right
to endanger their own children and the rest of us because of their own absurd hysteria.

Anti Vaccine beliefs are based in conspiracy theories that have been proven false. Their
politics endanger the most vulnerable in our community. If you do not believe that vaccines
work or that they cause autism then do not have children. If these parents are so afraid of
autism that they would prefer measles they are irrational and unfit to be parents. I urge you to
vote YES on House Bill 3063.

Thank you,

- Sam Householder
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